
International poets and translators of Polish literature meet in Kraków

2017-07-04

On 11 June 2017 participants of the 4th World Congress of Translators of Polish Literature and 6th Miłosz

Festival met at the Kraków City Hall greeted by Deputy Mayor Andrzej Kulig who expressed his gratitude

for their invaluable work promoting Polish culture worldwide.

Anthony Miłosz - son of Czesław Miłosz - thanked the City of Kraków for the festival devoted to

the work of his father who, together with Wisława Szymborska, initiated the tradition of

Meetings of Poets from East and West. the meeting at the Kraków City Hall was a good

opportunity for writers, poets and translators - participants of both events to socialise and

exchange their views on their common interest - Polish literature.
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